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EASTERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY 
Charleston, Illinois 

ART TATE, Assistant Director, University Relations 
Office: (217) 581-5983 - Home: (217) 348-7553 

90-545 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

PARKING LOT CHANGES SET 

September 20, 1990 

CHARLESTON, IL--Eastern Illinois University's faculty, staff, 

and students will see several changes in the "Fourth Street Parking 

Lots" in the near future, resulting in additional parking spaces. 

First will be the closing of the lot immediately north of the 

Wesley United Methodist Church for approximately five days for 

resurfacing. This will mean the temporary loss of the lot for student 

parking. 

However, the opening of the new lot, just north of it which 

contains 101 student slots, will help relieve the problem. When 

the resurfaced south lot is open, the faculty/staff slots in that 

lot will be eliminated and only student parking will be authorized. 

-more-



- .... 
ADD 1/1/1/1 PARKING LOT CHANGES 

The third lot, containing 193 new slots and located just north 

of the basketball courts on the west side of 4th st., will be available 

for both faculty/staff (17 slots) and students (176 slots) until 

January. 

In January, when Lumpkin Hall opens, the north lot will be 

restricted to faculty/staff parking only. 
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